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Hi Vicky,   
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Can’t view the document clearly?   

View it on our website. 

Best wishes for a happy and healthy holiday season and new year for you and 
your human and canine family.   
 
Now, some faces that are sure to bring you some holiday cheer. 
 

Marley (Left) c/o Sally Graham. 

Sadie (above and left) and her visiting niece 

Harley (right) c/o David Goldberg. 

 
Comments / Questions 
Editor: Ed.Daniels@easthamdog.org 

“Like” us on Facebook 
Click to unsubscribe or correct preferred e-mail address 

* Ad *  

A holiday discount from one of our many wonderful EDOA dog-related 
business supporters 

 
We KNOW you love your dog! Would you like his/her support AND gain the clarity to move forward as you 

start the New Year? If you said, “yes”, you’ll want to check-out Helen Kosinski’s new offering – Coaching 

with Animals Taster Experience! Please visit her webpage: https://helenkosinski.com/coaching-with-

animals/ for all the details. She’s offering a significant discount for the first three people who register (and 

one spot is already claimed). This is a great way to start 2023!    
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